
Homedale School District #370

TO: Board of Trustees; Superintendent Rob Sauer
FROM: Moss Strong, HMS Principal 
DATE: August 2021
RE: Board of Trustees Report

The Building
As usual our custodial and maintenance staff have the building and grounds looking 
amazing!

Registration
August 9th Grade 5-8 returning students- 2:00 PM-7:00 PM
August 10th New Students 9:00 AM-12:00 PM
We have been receiving new requests for open enrollment

Math Curriculum
Grade 6-8 will be utilizing Illustrative math this year. Illustrative math is more student 
activity centered and aligns with our standards. Illustrative also has an online piece that can 
be utilized. 




